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Jose Castro

From: Marianne Vogel Bender <mariannebender12@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 8:13 PM
To: DPW-SafeCleanWaterLA
Subject: Bowtie - I strongly support TNC's proposal to fund the operations and maintenance of 

the project. 

CAUTION: External Email. Proceed Responsibly.  

My name is Marianne and I am a stakeholder on the River Committee for Atwater Village neighborhood council. 
 
I have been living near the Bowtie Demonstration Project since its inception. 
 
I would like to give a public comment in support of complete funding for The Nature Conservancy's funding request for 
the Project.   
 
I strongly support TNC's proposal to fund the operations and maintenance of the project.  
 
Our community urgently needs multi-benefit projects that are funded for maintenance. Our community needs and 
wants this project vision to finally become a reality that we can enjoy! 
 
I am most excited about the Bowtie Wetland Demonstration's access to nature and the LA River, support for habitat 
restoration, access to open space, native vegetation, interpretive elements. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Marianne Bender  
Stakeholder  
River Committee 
215 262 8892 m  
 
 
Marianne Vogel Bender 
c 215.262.8892 
mariannebender12@gmail.com 
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